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Stay up to date with all that’s happening at Medi-Cal Rx by visiting the Bulletins & News page 

and signing up for the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service to receive notification of future alerts. 

Here are the latest alerts: 

May 13, 2022 

 Changes to the Family PACT Pharmacy Formulary: Retroactive to February 1, 2022, changes

have been made to the Family Planning, Access, Care, and Treatment (Family PACT)

Pharmacy Formulary.

May 16, 2022 

 Prior Authorization Submission Reminders: This alert serves as a reminder of the five

approved methods for submitting a prior authorization to Medi-Cal Rx.

May 19, 2022 

 Submitting a Claim – Best Practices: In addition to the Medi-Cal Rx Billing Tips for Claims on

or after January 1, 2022, this alert may help pharmacy providers follow best practices when

submitting a claim.
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